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Subject: Vote NO on bill H-5436

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

I say a no vote,on house bill 5436 gun ban ia an infringement on the law,abiding citizens of Rhode Island. The smU.S.
supreme court has already ruled this type of assault on the 2 d amendment is unconstitional, Seller, Mcdonald, and
bruen cases.

linsist on upholding the United States Constitution for which rhode island d is a part of and if we do not we are heading
in the direction of a tyrannical 3rd world country.

Respectfully,

Michael Wiley
Smithfield, R.I.



